
 

            Collaboration, Challenge, Community, Courage, Commitment, Creativity  

 South Avenue Primary School 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

South Avenue, Sittingbourne, Kent ME10 4SU 

Telephone: 01795 477750 

Email: headteacher@southavenue.kent.sch.uk  

Headteacher:  Miss Samantha Fenn 

 

Dear Parents, 

Our topic in Term 2 will be Romans focussing on Gladiators. Therefore, Year 4 will be taking 

part in a Roman Gladiator workshop on Monday 4th November to begin our topic learning. This 

will include the children learning about the armour and weapons of Roman Gladiators, the 

battles and a drama activity where the children will be given the opportunity to take part in a 

pretend battle. 

Please fill out the form below confirming that you would like your child to take part. 

For this workshop, we will be asking for a contribution of £3 per child. 

Please come to see us if you have any questions. 

Many thanks,  

 

Miss Smith and Miss Johnson 

 

 

 

 

I enclose £3.00 towards the Roman Gladiator Workshop on Monday 4th November 2019 

 

Child’s name:………………………………………………………………………………………………… Class: …………………………………….. 

 

Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………Date:………………………………………. 

 

Please return the signed slip with £3.00 by 29th October 2019 

mailto:headteacher@southavenue.kent.sch.uk

